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March 9, 2018 
 

 
STUDENT PROGRESS INTERVIEW EVENING - Thursday, March 22, 2018   
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Interviews with teachers are being held on Thursday, March 22, 2018, scheduled at 

ten-minute intervals throughout the evening.  On Friday, March 9 Interim reports will be 
distributed to all students indicating a level of achievement, as well as a request for a 
parent interview where needed.  We are inviting you to schedule an appointment with 
your son’s or daughter’s teachers to discuss his or her progress.  
 
To assist you in planning interviews for the evening, an interview request form is 
attached.  Please complete the form, listing the teachers with whom you would like an 
interview.  Have your son or daughter give this form to his or her teachers to record an 
interview time and then return it to you. 
 
Please note that students will receive a mid-semester report card and response form on 
Thursday, April 26.  
 
Many teachers will have a student assistant stationed outside of their classrooms to help 
manage the interview schedule.  
 
If you do not have time to meet with a particular teacher, you may leave your name, 
phone number and/or email address with the student assistant stationed outside of the 
teacher’s assigned room on the evening of Thursday, March 22, 2018.  If the teacher 
has room, you may also schedule an appointment with the student assistant. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Reid Wilshire 
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